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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you now move into the second week of working from home, I hope you are managing in these 

very difficult times. Teaching children from home is challenging and we appreciate the support you 

are giving your children. 

Remote Learning 

The staff have worked extremely hard to provide remote learning for children who have to stay at 

home. This includes live sessions, videos and online work or work packs. If you require any support 

with this please contact school and we will do our best to help you and your children.   

All the guides to support home learning are on the website in the Remote Learning section. 

We have had many requests for support with laptops and are trying our best to allocate them as 

fairly as possible. We have been focussing this support on KS2 as the guidance recommends and are 

now moving to KS1.  As we receive more devices, we will be able to support as many children as 

possible. 

The next work packs will be available for collections from Friday 22nd January.  These will be for three 

weeks to last until half term. 

Someone from school will contact you at least once a week to check how home learning is going and 

to offer any support. 

 

Positive Tests 

Even if your child is working at home, we are still required to report any positive cases to the local 

authority. Please let us know if your child does receive a positive test result. 

 

Food Hampers 

If you ordered a food hamper, please collect them on a Monday between 12-3pm.   

 

Sanitary Products 

We are still able to offer free sanitary products to any families who need them.  Please call and 

arrange to pick them up. 

 

Returning to School 

Many parents have asked about when we will be fully opening again. We have had no more 

information than we received last week when we went into lockdown and schools were closed to 

most children until half term.  As soon as we receive further information we will let you know. 

 


